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Dear members of the Joint Transportation Committee, 

 

My name is Trish Smith, and I am a resident of Tigard. I am 79. 

 

Hall Boulevard is a dangerous major road in my community. Hall has very poor road 

surface conditions, potholes, and no sidewalks or crosswalks in places that there 

should be.  

The road markings by my cross street of Pfaffle are extremely difficult to see, 

especially in rainy weather or at night. Hall is one of the main roads I use to drive to 

stores, downtown Tigard and the library. Please, pass this bill so that I can drive 

more safely! 

 

Tigard is willing to do their part to help improve Hall Boulevard, and it’s time that the 

state fulfill its obligations. After years of neglect to the detriment of our community, we 

deserve a safe road for all users. To make this happen we need you to pass House 

Bill 2756 to fix Hall and give it to the people who actually use it. 

 

Please pass House Bill 2756 to make Hall Boulevard safer. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


